



October 2022

Ms. Karen Marousis AHEPA - Service Dogs for Warriors

Dear Ms. Marousis:

I'm delighted to report that your sponsored puppy, Filo 1 AHEPA has returned to the Guide Dog Foundation and is currently in formal training. 1 hope you enjoy the enclosed photo.

On average, most dogs are in training for at least three months. The training program is rigorous, and the most difficult time is yet to come.

Although we can't predict Filo 1 AHEPA's success as an assistance dog, we're certain that his achievements would not be possible without your support.

Thank you for all you do. I'll keep you apprised of his progress.

ifer Gisler

Sincerely,

Jennifer Gisler

Chief Growth Officer

Enclosure





